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CirNo7/AJB/AY2021-22/SEPTEMBER       7th September 2021 

 

Subject: Dispersal of KG Students 

Dear Parents,  

Thank you for following the newly initiated Queue System since today i,e Tuesday, 7.9.2021 

to pick up your children in a safe environment.  

NEW:  

 In addition to the above, you will receive the name cards from the teacher as you pick your 

child tomorrow. Please bring their name card every day to show the announcer for clarity of 

Name, grade and section.  

Gate: A8 

Time: 12:30 p.m  

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Best Wishes 
AJS Administration 
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